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Attendees

Clark Bourne, Chairman
Bob Sterritt, Outgoing Chairman

Harry Miller, Chairman Elect

Teresa Cabe (outgoing member)

Joe Ferguson


Charles England


Ted Neufang


Jim Bacquet


Jason Rinehart


DeeDee McNeill
Board members not present:  

Dean Divittore (term expired with this meeting)

Larry Pepple (term expired with this meeting)

Andy Caves (new board member, conflict with travel plans)

The meeting was called to order.  A quorum was determined to be in attendance.  Clark Bourne conducted the meeting as incoming Chairman.  Bourne thanked Bob Sterritt for his service to the Board as Chairman.  
The agenda consisted of:

· Review of Meeting Critique sheets.
· Finalization of meeting location for Winter 2010 meeting and preliminary location for the Summer 2010 meeting.  

· Determining the prospective topics for presentations at the Winter 2010 meeting.  

· Assignment of actions as determined from the agenda items and from open discussion.  
The membership elected four new at-large members to the board at the Wednesday meeting.  
· Ted Neufang, Salem

· Jim Bacquet, ANO

· Jason Rinehart, V.C. Summer

· Andy Caves, Comanche Peak

The membership elected Harry Miller (Braidwood) as the new Chairman-Elect.
The board recognized the service of the board members whose terms expired at the conclusion of this meeting:  Teresa Cabe, Larry Pepple (San Onofre), and Dean Divittore (TMI).  

The member critique sheets were reviewed in detail by the board.  Several items were taken into consideration for incorporation into the association meetings.  
· Plant Status Reports – only one report was completed prior to the meeting.  The consensus was that members were not aware that they were expected to complete the forms prior to the meeting.  The board agreed that completing the forms was time consuming and did not add much value to the meeting.  Different methods of collecting the information were discussed.  The consensus was that making the process simpler and less time consuming would be beneficial.  

· Action:  Bourne will develop a condensed set of rad data requests to incorporate into the web page registration form.  This information will be communicated to David Howard for incorporation into the web page. 
Future meeting presentation topics:
· Zinc addition – Action:  Bourne will request Dennis Rickertsen from SNC Corporate Chemistry to present.  

· Action:  Ted Neufang will develop a presentation on Salem’s site experience with zinc addition.  
· Resin strategy – Action:  Ferguson will request Clint Miller from Diablo Canyon to present.  

· INPO update – Action:  England will request Mike Kent from INPO to see if they can present.  
· Other contingency presentations (if any of the above cannot present) – EPRI on shutdown chemistry strategies (Action:  Harry Miller will contact EPRI on this issue), a lawyer or ANI presentation on litigation issues associated with HP records.  Action:  Bourne will contact Bob Oliveria (ANI) and a lawyer (individual used previously by the board) to see if they could present.  
EPRI expressed interest in attending upcoming meetings.  Harry Miller approached him about the possibility of their hosting the Summer 2010 meeting at the Palo Alto, CA headquarters.  The board was open to further discussion on this issue, however, we want to ensure that the Association remains in charge of the meeting.  Also, having back-to-back summer meetings on the west coast may be more difficult to justify for travel purposes.  No further action was taken on this issue.  The board did agree to send EPRI an invitation to attend the 2010 meetings through Dennis Hussey.
The association’s web site was discussed.  Action:  Jason Rinehart agreed to request Summer’s web page developer to work on the page.  He will discuss the needs of the site and report back to the board.  

The board discussed the potential of consolidating the meetings to once per year due to budget constraints.  The general feeling was that if the meeting was only once per year, members could better justify coming.  If the frequency is reduced to once per year, the board believed that the meeting should be extended to 3-4 days.  This issue will be put out to the membership in a global email to get the feeling of the entire association.  Action:  Bourne will send out the email.  

The board discussed sending a letter from the chairman to each representative’s Plant Manager.  The letter would provide details on what was covered at the meeting.  The letter would thank the plant manager for supporting the industry efforts in ALARA.  Action:  Bourne will produce the letter to send out.  
The Winter 2010 meeting location was finalized.  DeeDee McNeill will pursue Sanibel Island, near Ft. Meyers, FL.  The hotel she had information on was $179/night.  A preliminary location for the Summer 2010 meeting was decided to be Portland, Maine (primary) or Providence, Rhode Island as a backup.  
The board discussed the meeting book format.  Instead of trying to mass copy CDs of the meeting files, each member will be given a jump drive with the current meeting’s information book on it.  Any revised or added files will be added to the jump drive at the end of the meeting.  Action:  DeeDee will research cost for providing all attendees with a jump drive.  If the cost is reasonable, we will pursue this approach to communicate the meeting proceedings to attendees.  
Joe Ferguson agreed to provide the board with the latest information he had gathered on 2009 dues status.  Joe presented this information via email to the board prior to the summer 2009 meeting.  

Bourne will set up a conference call on August 4, 2009 at 11:00 EST to update the board on the status of the actions from this meeting.  

The meeting was adjourned.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Clark Bourne

Chairman
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